
 

Centennial Council of Neighborhoods � July 24, 2006 

  

The regular meeting of July 24, 2006 of the Centennial Council of Neighborhoods 
(CenCON) was cancelled and in its place all members were invited to tour the South 
Metro Fire District facilities at 9195 E. Mineral Ave. The tour of the building included a 
tour of the Colorado Emergency Operations Center and the Rocky Mountain Computer 
Forensic Laboratory which serves both Colorado and Wyoming. Also available for 
members was a tour of two recently acquired mobile Command Emergency Units. 

No reports were submitted. 

  

 


